Planning and the Butlt Environment

East Lindsey District Council;

Room 49, Tedder Hall, Manby Park, Manby
Louth, Lincolnshire, LN11 8UP

Tel: 01507 601111 ext. 3141

E: anne.shorland@e-lindsey.gov.uk
Website: www.e-lindsey.gov.uk

'Lincolnshire's Coastal District'

From: Local Plan Programme Officer
Sent: 01 February 2018 09:41
To: Shorland, Anne

Subject: FW: District Plan
Please could you advise on the below. | have made Graham Cox aware his email has been forwarded.
Thanks

Gemma

From: Graham Cox (N

Sent: 31 January 2018 15:44

Subject: District Plan

This message originated from outside your organization

Dear All ilf ':L; @

A,
EKRAR,
| have read the District Plan and the modifications but apart from a one line mention under tourism of

exploiting the Louth Navigation and River Witham | cannot find any further details.

For example :

the Multi-User Path along the Canal and the plans to connect it to existing pathways and the report
drawn up by Sustran to meet these objectives?

or to the historical built environment along the Canal (warehouses, water mills)

and other features that could be used to increase tourism with increased interpretation and access to the
Navigation?

| would have thought the District Plan was a suitable home for these developments?

Best wishes

Graham Cox




Shorland, Anne

From: Graham Cox [N

Sent: 04 February 2018 13:46
To: Shorland, Anne
Subject: Re: District Plan

This message originated from outside your organization

Many thanks for your reply and yes | would like my original email to be seen by the Local Plan Inspectors.

I appreciate the District Plan is a Strategic Document but as a minimum | would have hoped some links to
other documents could have been provided. For Example the 'Restoration of the Louth Navigation'
Feasibility

document partly funded by ELDC and the latest Sustran report on the Multi-User-Path, so a complete
picture

could be obtained by those interested.

Best wishes

Graham

Sent: 01 February 20 :
To:

Cc: Local Plan Programme Officer
Subject: RE: District Plan

Dear Mr Cox
Thank you for your email.

I'am sorry but it is not clear from your email if you are making a representation on the Main Modifications to the
Local Plan. If this is the case then you need to read the guidance which is available on the Council's website and
reference your comments to one of the Main Modifications.

The Local Plan has been out for consultation on a number of occasions, the last two times in June 2016 and
November 2016, it has also been subject to Public Examination Hearings in July, August and October of 2017. Itis
now not possible to make broad changes to the wording of the Plan as it moves towards its Adoption. The Core
Strategy is an over-arching policy document and does not drill down into specifics of areas as such a sentence
drawing attention to the Louth Canal would be sufficient. Development which supports tourism would be
supported by the Council providing it conformed to the Local Plan and National Planning Policy and more strategic a
policy is means that it tends to be more flexible for decision making.

if you wish to make a representation on one of the Main Modification then please can you do this by the 16
February. If you however, just wish the comments you have been made to be passed onto the Local Plan Inspectors
please can you let me know.

Anne Shorland — Service Manager Planning Policy and Research





